
 

 

A Letter from Leaders And Concerned Citizens 
Supporting the Passage of  

The Pledge Protection Act (S. 1046) 
 

 
April 27, 2006 

 
Honorable Richard Shelby 
United States Senator – Alabama 
110 Hart Senate Office Bldg 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Shelby: 
 
 Our purpose in writing you today is to request that you co-sponsor the Pledge 
Protection Act (S. 1046) (Kyl), and to commit our support for the passage of this bill into 
law this year. 
 
 It is critically important that the Pledge Protection Act is passed and signed into 
law this year.  First, this bill will protect and secure our official and legal 
acknowledgment of our national relationship with God.  Second, this bill will serve as a 
much needed “check and balance” against a judiciary that has already tried twice to 
remove the words “under God” from our Pledge.  (A case requesting the same result is 
presently pending in the United States District Court in California, which is within the 
Ninth Circuit U.S. Court of Appeals.)  And third, the passage of this bill will serve as a 
tremendous encouragement to an overwhelming majority of Americans that want to 
preserve our American values from judges that are legislating from the bench. 
 
 Again, please commit today to co-sponsor the Pledge Protection Act.  We are 
planning some events regarding this bill and so we request that you join as a co-sponsor 
on or before May 25.  Thank you again and we hope that you will join your colleagues in 
protecting America’s Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 Regards, 
 
 Phyllis Schlafly, Eagle Forum* 
 D. James Kennedy, Coral Ridge Ministries* 

William J. Murray, Religious Freedom Coalition* 
 Dave & Joyce Meyer 

Rick Scarborough, Vision America* 
 Tony Perkins, Family Research Council* 
 Gary Bauer, American Values*  

Paul Weyrich, Coalitions for America* 
Manny Miranda, Third Branch Conference* 

 Alan Keyes, Declaration Foundation* 
 Lou Sheldon, Traditional Values Coalition* 

Steve Baldwin, Council for National Policy Action* 
Dutch Sheets, Dutch Sheets Ministries* 

 Dick Bott, Sr., Bott Radio Network* 
Frank Wright, National Religious Broadcasters*  

 Gary Cass, Center for Reclaiming America* 
Carl Herbster, AdvanceUSA*     

 Steven Mosher, Population Research Institute* 
 Julaine K. Appling, Family Research Institute* 
 Gene Mills, Louisiana Family Forum* 
 Don Feder, Don Feder & Associates* 
 Gary Glenn, American Family Association Michigan* 

Bill Lewis, Sons of Issachar* 
Roy S. Moore 

 Kristian M. Mineau, Massachusetts Family Institute* 
Herb London, Hudson Institute* 

 Don Racheter, Public Interest Institute* 
 Aryeh Spero, Caucus for America* 
 Ron Shuping, The Inspiration Television Networks* 

Virginia Armstrong, Court Watch* 
C. Preston Noell, III, Tradition, Family, Property* 
William Greene, RightMarch.com* 

 Andrea Lafferty, Traditional Values Coalition* 
 Bishop Earl W. Jackson, Sr. 

Phil Burress, Citizens for Community Values* 
Rich Hobson, Foundation for Moral Law* 
Rich Bott, Bott Radio Network* 

 Janet Folger, Faith 2 Action* 
 Mat Staver, Liberty Counsel* 
 Phillip Jauregui, Judicial Action Group* 
* Organizations are listed for identification purposes only. 
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